
 

 

 

 

December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
We have come to the end of a very busy term.  The children have had a lot of fun this month 
learning about celebrations, learning new songs for the sing a longs, and making gifts for 
their family. Throughout their learning this month the children have developed their fine 
motor skills, through sewing, printing and using new tools. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
It was lovely to welcome parents into nursery for the outside ‘Sing a longs’, the children and 
staff really apreciated your encouragment and particaipation.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you to Father Christmas for finding time in his busy schedule to visit the children 

today.    
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We also received a lovely thank you from The 

Salvation Army for the kindness and generosity you 

gave for the food collection on Christmas Jumper 

day 

 

 

 

 

Fond Farewell –  

After many dedicated years here at Chertsey Nursery School we say a fond farewell to Caroline F 

who is onto new adventures and pastures new.  She has loved working here and wishes everyone a 

lovely Christmas and New Year. 

We are also saying bye to Monika, who is leaving to have her baby, we wish her well and hope to see 

her soon. 

 

 

 

 

School Admissions 
I know that a lot of you have been asking about when you need to apply for a Primary 
School place.  If you child was was born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018.  
The closing date for application is 15th January 2022.  You can apply online through Surrey 
County Council website –  
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions/primary-junior-and-
infant/apply 
 
I know it is a very hard decision to make where to send your child but choosing a school is 
like buying a house – ‘it has to feel right for you as a family’.  Please make sure that you 
contact the schools, as many of the local schools are offering virtual tours which are very 
useful in helping you to make the final decision.  Please do not hesitate to come and ask if 
you are unsure of the admissions process. Please note, we are not able to advise you on 
which school to choose for your child, or make preferences ourselves, however, we can 
advise you on the application process.  
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Updated Covid-19 Flow Chart from Surrey County Council –  

 Changes have been made in isolation and for testing for close contact.  Please see 

below 

 



 

 
 
 

From  all  the  staff  here  at  Chertsey  Nursery  we  would  like  to 

wish  you  all  a  very  Merry  Christmas  and  a  Happy  New  year 

 

 
 
 

Nursery Places  
Please let family, friends and neighbours know we still have a few places available in our 

Nursery, plus it is not too early to register for September 2022.   

Chertsey Nursery School has vacancies for 2, 3 and 4 year olds.  For further information 

please call 01932 562225 or email us on info@chertsey.surrey.sch.uk to receive our virtual 

tour.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dates for your diary 
 
Monday 20th December to Monday 3rd January 2021 – Nursery closed for Christmas  

Tuesday 4th January – INSET DAY Nursery Closed  

Wednesday 5th January –Nursery Open only for 3-5s 

Wednesday 5th January – Nursery closed for staff Training – Green Class & 2-3s Class 

Monday 14th February to Friday 18th February – ½ term, Nursery closed  

Monday 4th April to Monday 18th April – Nursery closed for Easter holidays  

Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June – ½ term, Nursery closed  

Friday 24th June – INSET DAY Nursery Closed  

Friday 22nd July  – INSET DAY Nursery Closed  
 
* New Dates added 
(Dates are correct at time of publishing; they may be subject to change) 

Amended: 17/12/2021 
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